
Elders 
Tom Hall: (541) 815-9247, tomsnewdirection@gmail.com 

Mike Phay: (541) 233-3506, mikephay@gmail.com 

Andrew Shafe: (971) 246-4521, andrewpjshafe@gmail.com 

Joe Stenkamp: (973) 271-3172, bjstenkamp@gmail.com 

Elder Emeritus: Michael Knower 

Deacons 
Jenny Brooks: (541) 788-0854, jennyfbc@gmail.com 

Marlene Davis: (541) 233-7779, ochococgf@gmail.com 

Marc Gattey: (831) 234-7802, marcgattey@yahoo.com 

Mary Lou Gertner: (541) 447-1451, gramma10pvl@hotmail.com 

Steve Markell: (541) 419-4165, stevemarkell@prinetime.net 

Ken Primrose: (541) 777-4753, kennethprimrose9@gmail.com  

Hispanic Ministry 
Genaro Santos: (541) 777-1356, gen_sanv61@yahoo.com 

Music & Arts 
Melissa Barker: (503) 544-7927, missy@greengrassmusic.net 

Children’s Ministry 
Jenny Brooks: (541) 788-0854, jennyfbc@gmail.com 

Women’s Ministry 
Alicia Myers: (219) 204-0984, aliciajmyers@gmail.com 

Youth Ministry 

Caleb Phay: (541) 233-6882, calebphay@gmail.com 

Church Office 

Ethan Shafe: (541) 447-7717, fbcprineville@gmail.com 

  Open: Monday 9-4, Tuesday 11-4, Thursday 9-5 

  450 SE Fairview St, Prineville, OR 97754 

  www.fbcprineville.org 
 

If you have any questions about FBC or any prayer requests, please 

don’t hesitate to email or call the office. 

FBC Prineville @fbcprineville 

Guest Wi-Fi Password | fbcprineville 



Order of Service 

Musical Prelude 
Cherylann Dozier 

 

Worship In Song 
“God Rest Ye Merry Gentlemen” 

 

Advent Moment: HOPE 
 

Kids Special Music 
“Away in a Manger” 

 

Worship In Song 
“Come Thou Long-Expected Jesus” 

 

Prayer of Confession/Assurance 
 

Worship In Song 
“What Child Is This” 

“What a Glorious Night” 
 

Offering & Prayer 
 

Special Music 
“Still, Still, Still” 

Melissa Barker, Caroline Buchanan, Roxanne Sawchuk 
 

Announcements & Greeting Time 
 

Prayers of the People 

 

Scripture Reading 
Luke 2:36-40 

 

Sermon 
“Waiting for Redemption” 

Luke 2:36-40 

Mike Phay 

Announcements 

Upcoming Closures: The church office will be closed 12/23-12/25. 
The Rising is on break for the rest of December and will return on 
January 7th. The Landing is also on break and will resume on   
January 8th. 
 

Help needed to deliver gifts today for the Angel Tree project. 
These gifts go to children of incarcerated parents. If you can help 
us out by delivering one or two gifts, meet in the Fellowship Hall 
right after the service. Thank you to all who purchased gifts and 
brought cookies! 
 

Advent Giving Project: We will do a special offering for the giving 
project during the Christmas Eve service on Tuesday at 6 PM, but 
we will continue to accept donations towards it until the end of 
January. See bulletin insert for more info. 
 

Men’s War Council 2025 applications and vision statement are 
located on the back counter in the lobby. Applications are due 
by 12/31 and should be given to Mike Phay or Jacob Sheridan. 

Welcome 

Welcome to FBC! If you are new, we invite you to fill out an info 

card located on the back of each pew and put it in the offering 

bag or drop it off at the welcome booth in the lobby. We’re glad 

you came and look forward to getting to know you better! 

November Budget: $31,763 Giving: $26,629 Spent: $30,181 

This Week 

Today, 12:30 pm 2nd Service (in Spanish) Fellowship Hall 

Tues, 6 pm Christmas Eve Service Sanctuary 

Worship in Song 
“Christmas Day” 

 

Benediction 


